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Strasbourg, 16 April 2019

Dear Mr Gruden,

In response to the Alert published on the Platform for the Safety of Journalists
and Protection of Journalism of the Council of Europe on 7 February 2018,
concerning the Intimidation Campaign against NUNS (Independent Journalists
Association of Serbia), I would like to convey the following information received
from the Ministry of the Interior of the Republic of Serbia:

The Ministry of the Interior of the Republic of Serbia had undertaken all the
necessary measures and steps in its competence, after which the competent
prosecutor’s office concluded that there were no elements of a criminal act to be
prosecuted ex officio and that there was no need for further action.

Yours sincerely,

Marija Antonijevié

Chargé d’affaiis a.!.

Mr Matja Gruden
Director of the
Directorate of Democratic Participation
Strasbourg


